
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
FRN:  0005-0490-85 
 
 
March 22, 2010 
 
 
Transmittal No. 430-Amended 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On March 18, 2010, Pacific Bell Telephone Company (PBTC) filed Transmittal No. 430, which 
added one (1) Special Construction Case to Tariff F.C.C. No. 2.  Transmittal No. 430 is 
scheduled to become effective on April 2, 2010. 
 
The purpose of this amended transmittal letter is to correct the transmittal number on the 
cover letter from 499 to 430.  This error did not appear on any other part of this filing 
package. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Rosemary Chambers, Manager - Tariff 
Administration, 311 S. Akard, Room 1901.01, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number (214) 858-
0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to 
Debra L. Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 
1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
 Amended Transmittal Letter 
   


